## BENNINGTON COLLEGE

BENNINGTON, VERMONT 05201

June 17, 1966

Edward J. Bloustein Bennington College Bennington, Vermont

Dear Mr. Bloustein,

This is to inform you that the Senior Class Gift has been turned over to the Business Office, by way of the President's Fund. This sum(totalling \$185.00) is given by thirty-one graduating senkors with the stipulation that it be used for library books which are to be chosen by the Faculty Library Committee. It has been further specified that the sum shoul d be sport as evenly as possible among the various divisions.

Visited

Cordially,

Meredith Leavitt Members of the Graduating Class, '66

. copies : H: Pearson S. P. he P. Hopkirs D. Bergrack